Report to the Governor - Ohio Lions Eye Research
Foundation (OLERF)

Dear Governor Tony, the OH5 Cabinet and all OH5 Lions

Our August meeting was held at the Ohio Lions Eye
Research lab on the Ohio State University campus. We
were honored to host 2VDG Gary (and the other MD
2VDGs) and give them a tour showing off some of the
great work Ohio Lions are doing for people all across the
world.

We also approved over $280,000 in grants for this Lions
year:

$40,000 research grant at OSU Optometry
$80,000 Bryan Diabetes

= $30,000 CWRU

= $20,000 OSU Ophthalmology

= $30,000 OSU Optometry
$70,000 Fellowships

= $35,000 OSU Optometry

= $35,000 OSU Ophthalmology
$90,000 AMD Research

= $30,000 OSU Optometry

= $30,000 OSU Ophthalmology

= $30,000 Cincinnati

Thank you for your past and future support.-

Respectfully submitted,
PDG Jeff Sweeney




